& SUTPHEN

PROPOSAL

TO THE: DATE: May 8™, 2023
Madison Heights Fire Department

Chief Gregory Lelito
300 West Thirteen Mile Rd
Madison Heights, Ml 48071

We hereby propose and agree to furnish the following firefighting equipment upon your
acceptance of this proposal:

One (1) Sutphen Heavy Duty 75’ Rear-Mount Aerial Ladder (SLR75) Complete and
Delivered for the Total SUM OFf .......c.ccceuerreeeenerrerneeereeneeeseeseenes $1,480,217.53

The unit shall be manufactured completely in accordance to the following proposal and
delivered in approximately 24-26 months from the date of the contract signing or purchase
order, subject to delays from all causes beyond our control.

This proposal shall be valid for thirty (30) days. If the contract or purchase order is not
received within this proposed duration, we reserve the right to extend, withdraw, or modify
our proposal, including pricing, delivery times, and prepayment discounts as applicable.

Should any changes be required as mandated by NFPA, EPA, or other Federal, State or Local
Governments, or changes due to part availability or vendor relationships, such changes shall
be documented on a change order and purchaser shall be responsible for additional charges
as applicable. These may include but are not limited to changes that affect the major
vendors of the fire apparatus industry such as pump manufacturer, seat manufacturer,
electrical power supplies (generators) and powertrain (engine & transmission).

Respectfully submitted,

Rudy Cervantes

Apollo Fire Apparatus Sales and Service

Authorized Representative for Sutphen Corporation
734-634-2922

Rcervantes@apollofire.com
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